
Season’s Greetings to District 8 Auxiliary Members.

District 8 met in Richardton on October 15, 2022, for the Fall District Meeting. It was 
well attended by members from around the area. Auxiliary members met in a separate 
meeting after the joint opening session. A tribute to POW/MIA was held and Girls 
Nation Senator Michaela Mitchell greeted and addressed the members present.

Make plans now to attend the 2023 Winter Conference at the Grand Hotel  in Minot on 
January 27-29. Come and meet National President Vickie Koutz at the reception to be 
held in her honor.

Barb Fulton

District 8 President


